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BlueCross 
Blue Shield 
of Florida 

On March 3, 1993, an individual who works at Blue Cross and Blue 
Shield of Florida's Riverside Home Office Complex was confirmed 
to have tuberculosis. 

The company is following routine public health procedures to 
ensure the health and safety of our employees is protected. 

Statement may be attributed to: Patrick McCabe 
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